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Gentlemen: h'

% j . Ist|[Subject: Primary Containment Relief Valves

Thank you for your letter, dated December 3, 1980, which forwarded an interim
report pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the subject matter. -

This matter will be reviewed during our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

WW..

Robert T. Carlson, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

cc:
J. Boettger, General Manager, Corporate QA
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